
From: Brent Norton
Sent: Friday, 15 May 2020 10:00 AM 
To: Suzanne Bornman <Suzanne.Bornman@DCNZ.org.nz> 
Cc: NZ IDT <admin@nzidt.org.nz> 
Subject: RE: FW: Consultation on the draft ADC/DC(NZ) Accreditation Committee accreditation 
standards 

Hi Suzanne 

Please find included our responses as follows. 

- Criteria 6.4: Bracketed portion of 6.4. If standards are inclusive of Maori and Pacific peoples,
should the bracketed section be excluding Pacific peoples?

- Criteria 2.2 and 2.3. professional peers doesn’t mean industry.  It could actually be someone
within the course structure itself. We feel that professional associations should be included in the
criteria.

Kind regards 

Brent Norton 

President 

NZIDT 


